
Saturday, November 6th, 2021

To our Cheer and Dance family:

Every fall for the past 32 years we have hosted a competition for young athletes
to gather and showcase their skills, giving them the opportunity to step off the
sidelines and into the spotlight. 2020 upended this tradition, but we are looking to
the future! With the hope that Massachusetts will have entered phase 4 by this
fall, we have reserved the Reggie Lewis Track and Athletic Center on Saturday,
November 6th, 2021 for the New England Cheer and Dance Championship. This
annual ritual has been a fun an exciting tradition for so many area programs, we
can’t wait to resume and see everyone again.

Best wishes to all and stay safe as we enter the new year!


